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Parliamentary Question: NA PQ 1214 

 

THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

 

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

 

QUESTION NO. 1214  

 

Mr R W T Chance (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition: 

 

(a) What are the reasons that the appointments were not made to the National Lotteries 

Commission’s Distribution Agency, even after a shortlist was compiled and interviews 

were conducted and (b) on what date will appointments be made?   NW1490E 

 

REPLY:  

 

(a)  The former Minister appointed two (2) candidates from the recommendations 

submitted to him.  

 

He had some concerns with regards to the other recommended candidates; and 

before those concerns could be addressed, the term of the 6th Administration ended.  

 

(b)  The appointment of the Distributing Agency members is being prioritised and the 

intention is to finalise the process before the end of December 2024.   

 

 

-END- 

 

 


